
 
 

City Manager’s Office 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:         August 9, 2023 

TO:              Mayor and City Council 

THROUGH:  Doug Thornley, City Manager  Approved Electronically 

FROM:       Izabella Baumann, Senior Engagement Coordinator  

  Cynthia Esparza, Chief Equity and Community Relations Officer 

SUBJECT:  Senior Engagement Initiatives Update 

In April 2023, City Council approved 1 million dollars of ARPA funding to be allocated towards 

the Senior community, including $163,000 for engagement opportunities. The following events 

and initiatives have been launched to augment Senior engagement. 

Senior Tech Connect 

Senior Tech Connect classes provide Seniors the opportunity to learn how to use electronic 

devices at no cost. Registration opened on July 24, providing space for 15 attendees. Classes 

quickly reached capacity and more classes will be scheduled in the near future, including  

multilingual classes. 

August 5, 2023  Paradise Park Gazebo 9am - 11am 

August 16, 2023  Neil Road Recreation Center  3:30pm - 5:30pm 

August 26, 2023 Paradise Park Gazebo 9am - 11am 

August 31, 2023  Evelyn Mount Northeast Community Center  3:30pm - 5:30pm 

 

Reno Senior EngAGED Initiative 

The Reno Senior EngAGED initiative is a series of resource fairs and guest speakers for Seniors 

on a variety of topics. These events will take place at Paradise Park Activity Center in 

collaboration with community partners. Future events will be coordinated throughout the City of 

Reno. 

September 25, 2023  Public Safety Fair 11am - 1pm  



 

October 2, 2023  Aging and Disability Services - Guest Speaker  11am - 1pm 

October 23, 2023  Public Health Fair  11am - 1pm 

November 6, 2023  Nutritional Health Fair  11am - 1pm 

November 27, 2023  Care Chest - Guest Speaker 11am - 1pm  

 

August 5th Technology Class 

 

 
 

Please contact Izabella Baumann at baumanni@reno.gov or (775)-351-4771 with any questions.  
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